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As we all prepare for back-to-school, we want 

to help support you and your children in 

whatever form their educational experience 

takes this year.  In 2019, on average, families 

spent close to $700 per student for school 

supplies.  In addition, many schools also asked 

parents to contribute up to $100 per family for 

general use classroom materials. When combined with other 

childcare costs, many military families face difficult choices about 

whether to ensure their children are well supplied for school or 

whether to purchase other essential items for their family, including 

clothing and food.  

 This year, the Hunt Heroes Foundation, in partnership with 

Operation Homefront, will distribute 1,850 backpacks filled with 

much-needed school supplies to military families at each of our 

communities.  We are proud to be partnering with this well-

respected national non-profit who last year provided backpacks to 

over 43,000 military children across the U.S.  Watch for more 

information in the coming days about this effort and how you can 

apply to receive school supplies for your child.  As we move ahead 

together and navigate these uncertain times, we remain committed 

to serving you and your families. 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 
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We want to thank our residents for their 

patience and understanding during 

COVID-19.  Our maintenance team is 

working hard to complete those Work 

orders.  In fact, for the month of July, 

these are our completed numbers!  

#Emergency:  176 

#Urgent: 54 

#Routine: 612 

Let’s Get Ready for Back to School! 
Your Staff at Patrick is hosting a virtual  

Chromebook give-away! 

 2 lucky resident children to will receive a Chromebook delivered to 
their front door on August 21st.   

 One entry per household.  

 To participate, you  must message us through the portal or email 
patrickleasing@huntcompanies.com with your address and name 
of child entering the drawing.  

 Entries must be submitted by Noon on August 20th.  

 All valid entries will be entered in the drawing.  Winners will be 
announced by 9 am August 21st.   

 Must be a current resident of Patrick Family Housing 

 

Questions?  Give us a call at (321) 613– 3810 or (321) 779-9785. 

 

Good Luck !!!!!    

First Day Back to School for Brevard 
County is August 24th! 

Maintenance Self-Help Kiosk 
Need a few blind slats, light bulb for above the stove or grass 
seed? We’ve got it!    

Our Self-help Kiosk is back open!  Come check us out! 

Mon & Wed 1-4 pm and Tues 8 am-12 pm. 

 

Maintenance Updates 



Contact Information 

514 Falcon Ave, Patrick AFB, FL 32925 

 
HAPPENING AROUND THE PROPERTY 

Welcome Jill Turney! 
Welcome Jill as Patrick 
Family Housing’s new 
Community Manager! She 
recently moved here from 
Huntsville, AL.  Jill has 
over thirteen years of 
property management 
experience and 6 years in 
Real Estate.   She is super 
excited to join the Hunt 
Family! 

 
 

Yard of the Month Winner 

CONGRATULATIONS to the Aguilar Family for win-

ning our July Yard of the Month contest! We love 

the landscaping complete with fresh plants, flowers, 

mulch and brick pavers! Keep beautifying those 

lawns and gardens, next month it could be you!  

Welcome Sara Profer! 
Sara Profer is joining our 
team as the Community 
Director at Patrick, AFB. She 
joins us with 12 years in 
Property Management. 
While growing up in a small 
military community, she 
values the hard work and 
dedication of our Military 
Members and their 
families. Sara graduated in 
2010 with a Bachelors of 
Science Psychology and a 
minor in Business 
Administration. Most 
recently, Sara was the Community Director at Tyndall, AFB 
during Hurricane Michael. Working with a dedicated team, 
they began to bring the community back to life during the 
last 18 months. “It absolutely warms your heart to watch 
the first family move back into their home after such 
devastation..”  Sara and her daughter, Alexandria look 
forward to becoming a part of the community at Patrick 
AFB. “Patrick Family Housing has an experienced team that 
has a proven record of taking great care of their homes and 
their residents. I’m excited to get started.” 


